
No. TSC- I|| /W-3(B) S8 

To 

The Divisional Forest Officer, Bokaro 
Bokaro District, 
Bokaro. 

DAMODAR VALLEY CORPORATION 
OFFICE OF THE DEPUTY GENERAL MANAGER (E) 
TRANSMISSION SYSTEM CONSTRUCTION DIVISION - MI 
P.O. PANCHET DAM, DIST- DHANBAD, PIN-828206. 

Ph. & Fax 06540 286525(0) 

Sub: Certification regarding inclusion of entire area in proposal to divert 4.9969 Hectare of forest land for 
the project aimed at supplying 16 MVA power to CCL karo konar project. 

Ref: Your letter no.97 dated 18.01.2025 

Dear Sir, 

This is to certify that the entire 4.9969 Hectare of forest land proposed for diversion for the project aimed at 
Supplying l6MVA power to CCL Karo konar project has been fully included in the proposal .The same is 
accurately reflected in the Mouza maps and the submitted KML file. 

Thanking You. 

Dated: 01.02.2025 

All relevant details have been carefully verified , and there is no discrepancy between the proposed area and 
the mapped coordinates. 

Yours faithfully, 

Dy, General Manager(E) 
TSC-III, DVC, Panchet 
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